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Important Dates

MARCH
Monday 27th- Friday 31st

Harmony Week

Monday 27th

Smoking Ceremony

Tuesday 28th

5/6 Parent Life Ed Online 
Information Session

Thursday 30th

5/6 Excursion- National Gallery 
of Victoria

Friday  31st

1/2 Principal Morning Tea

APRIL
Monday 3rd April
School Photo Day

Tuesday 4th

5/6 Life Ed Incursion

Tuesday 4th – Wednesday 5th 
1/2 – Inquiry Expo

Thursday 6th

Prep Principal Morning Tea

Thursday 6th

Last Day of Term

Monday 24th

First Day of Term 2

Tuesday 25th

ANZAC Day- No School

Term Dates

Principal Team Report

Issue 3: 24 March 2023

Term 1, 2023: 30 Jan - 6 Apr
Term 2, 2023: 24 Apr - 23 Jun
Term 3, 2023: 10 Jul - 15 Sep
Term 4, 2023: 2 Oct - 20 Dec

School Council

NAPLAN

We are extremely proud of our Year 3 & 5
students who this week have exhibited
great effort and determination to do their
best in the NAPLAN assessments.

Furthermore, we are proud of all other students who have been extremely
supportive of their peers this week, including moving around the school
respectfully, giving their encouragement and displaying respectful behaviours
at all times.

Our School Council met for our first meeting with our newly elected members 
on Monday, 20th March. We are delighted to share with you the  elected 
office for 2023,

• School Council President – Jackie Barry
• Vice President – Lou Skepper
• Treasurer – Dharshini Sabanayagam

Our Sub committee membership is below, 
Finance Committee – Natalie Grieve, Anthony Malelis, Trish Skafidas, 
Dharshini Sabanayagam, Kheeran Dharmawardena
Education Committee – Natalie Grieve, Anthony Malelis, Jordan Thomaidis, 
Lou Skepper, Zendyn Lakdavala, Dilshan Dharmapala

We look forward to working with all members of the School Council across 
2023 on our continuous improvement and governance of the school.

This year, Mount Waverley North Primary School
celebrated World Down Syndrome Day by using the ‘Lots
of Socks’ theme created by Down Syndrome
International. Students wore socks of their choice, to
show that all types, shapes, sizes of the same thing can
be unique in their own way, and yet do the same thing -
no two socks are the same, just as we are all individuals.
Students were engaged in rich discussions and activities
which promoted conversations about diversity,
uniqueness, inclusion and acceptance.

World Down Syndrome Awareness Day
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Division Swimming

On Wednesday March 1st Mount Waverley North Primary School had seven students compete at the Division 

Swimming Carnival at Monash Aquatic Center across a number of events. Although we didn’t have any students 

progress onto Regionals, we are so proud of our students efforts and accomplishments representing the school at 

such a high level. 

House Athletics

On Thursday 9th of March our Year 3-6 students participated in the Mount Waverley North House Athletics 
Carnival at Bill Sewart Athletics Track It was great to see everyone trying their best and competing in a range of 
events. All the events were very competitive with only a few centimeters separating the winners in certain 
events. After all the scores were counted, Barry was eventually crowned the winner. Congratulations to everyone 
for a great day. A great day was had by all and ran very smoothly thanks to the support of our parent community 
and numerous staff. A special mention to Mr Smith for putting such a fantastic event together. We wish all those 
students going on to represent our school at District Athletics all the very best.

Principal Morning Tea

You will see from our annual calendar that once again we are welcoming parents and carers from each year level
to a morning tea hosted by the Principal Team. These social events give you the opportunity to meet with families
from the same year level and also an informal time to meet and speak with the Principal Team whilst enjoying a
coffee and morning refreshment. Drop in to the Hall from 9am on your child's year level date and stay as long or
as short as you wish. We look forward to seeing you all there.

Book Fair

The Book Fair is now on until 29th March. It is open before school 8:20-8:45am and after school until 4:00pm in 
the 1/2 Space. It has been wonderful to have the Book Fair return to Mount Waverley North this year, and to see 
so many students and families browse through the books on offer already. Be sure to come have a look before it 
ends A big thank you to Sarah Green and Elicia Garnham and all our helpers for organising and running the event 
this year over multiple afternoons.
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Run for the Kids

On Sunday March 19th, a group of our AWESOME teachers from Mount Waverley North sprinted, ran, jogged 
(and walked) in Run for the Kids. It is a fabulous event that raises funds for the Royal Children’s Hospital. Our 
staff were inspired to create a school team for one of our Year 4 students, Annabelle. 

Annabelle has Cerebral Palsy and has spent a lot of time in and out of the Royal Children’s Hospital over the 
years. RCH have been an excellent support for both the family and the school over the last 9 years.

MWNPS/Team Annabelle consisted of:
Running 14.5km Mr Smith, Miss Baker and Mr Aufderheide
Running 4.6km Mr Karageorgiou, Miss Garnham and Miss Campbell
Walking 4.6km with Annabelle, David, Miss Karlsson & Ms Mason.

We are still taking donations for Team Annabelle and if you would like to donate you can go to -
https://runforthekids.gofundraise.com.au/page/MOUNTWAVERLEYNORTHPRIMARYSCHOOL

National Ride2School Day

Friday 24th March, was National Ride2School Day.

National Ride2School Day is Australia’s biggest celebration of active travel 
with over 350,000 students taking part across Australia. It is a day where 
students, teachers and parents discover the joy of riding, walking, scooting or 
skating to kick-start healthy habits for the future.

Promoting active transport methods within our community, supports our 
commitment to sustainability, reduces parking issues around the school and 
supports the wellbeing of all.

Well done to all students and families who took part.

Harmony Week

Every year we love to celebrate Harmony Day, this year is no exception and 
we have a full week of celebrations and discussions including games, 
ceremonies, puppet shows, dumplings available for lunch and a Cultural Dress 
Day on Friday 31 March! We cannot wait to see all our students embrace the 
week and discuss all the wonderful diverse cultures here at MWNPS.

Natalie Grieve and Anthony Malelis
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Community Notices


